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To, 
The Principal/ Teacher-in-Charge, 
Durgapur Government College/ B.B. College/ TDB College. 
 

Subject: GRANTING NECESSARY RECOGNITION TO THE AFFILIATED COLLEGES FOR 
PURSUING Ph.D. PROGRAMME 
 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 

Please be informed that your request and information provided by you for granting 
necessary permission for offering Ph.D. programmes to your college was considered and 
granting necessary permission for offering Ph.D. programmes to your college was 
recommended by the Central Committee of Ph.D., Kazi Nazrul University in its meeting and 
thereafter the said recommendation of the Central Committee of Ph.D., Kazi Nazrul 
University was considered and endorsed by the Joint Faculty Councils of Arts, Commerce, 
Law and Science, Kazi Nazrul University in its meeting.  

Apropos, I am directed to convey the temporary recognition to below mentioned post 
graduate department of your college for offering Ph.D. programmes for the academic 
session 2020-2021, following the Ph.D. regulations of Kazi Nazrul University and UGC 
Regulations 2016.  

Sl. No. Name of the College Name of the Department 
1 Durgapur Government College Department of Conservation Biology 
2 B.B. College Department of Physics 
3 TDB College Department of Geography 

You may organize necessary actions for initiating Ph.D. programmes and may admit a 
requisite number of scholars in the programme as per the seat matrix under information to 
the University authorities and concerned department of the University. 

With best regards, 

 
(Dr. Ranjib Biswas) 
Registrar  
Kazi Nazrul University, Asansol  


